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Dear Everyone 

I hope everyone is well and star�ng to 
se�le back into some kind of “normal”, 
whatever that is!

As you maybe aware Nick and Sue have now 
moved out of Rudston to start a new 
chapter in their lives so you now have a new 
team responsible for the Newsle�er but 
before I introduce us, I wanted to say a 
massive thank you to Nick and Sue, and 
Shirley Clark and Shirley Harland for their 
hard work pulling together the monthly 
newsle�er and for the support they’ve 
given the new team, it has been much 
appreciated.  I also wanted to thank the 
wonderful contributors we have, without 
which it would be a very small newsle�er, 
and thank them for their con�nued support 
(Chris, Glyn, Ian, Jane, Mike, June and 
Somerled) and last, but not least, the teams 
of people who distribute the newsle�er.

 So here’s the new team….. 

Sharon Hincks, some of you may know 
Sharon as the Landlady at the Bosville Arms 
but her real job over the last 30 years has 
been in print and design. Sharon is 
originally from West Yorkshire but has lived 
most of her adult life in the stunning Last of 
the Summer Wine town of Holmfirth.  
Sharon is happy to help out with the village 
newsle�er and can create and edit any 
adverts or wording if needed. If you need to 
contact Sharon, she can be found at the pub 
so just pop in or give her a ring. 
 
Rebekah Staples, most people know her as 
Becky. She has lived in Rudston for about 15 
years and is an ac�ve member of the village. 

Becky is a member of the Village Hall 
Commi�ee, and now is suppor�ng the 
newsle�er team. Becky runs the Evening 
Cra� Group and works for Tuffnell Glass. 

Mar�n Tuffnell, has lived in the village for 
14 years a�er moving from Driffield. He 
runs his own business supplying glass 
b l o w i n g  s u p p l i e s  a n d  e q u i p m e n t 
worldwide and employs staff from the 
village. He lives with his partner Teresa and 
you will see them around the village 
walking their two Border Collies. 

And finally myself, Heather Drewery, Fred 
and I only moved into Rudston in March this 
year but are looking forward to ge�ng to 
know more people and suppor�ng the local 
community.  We also have two Border 
Collies so please say “Hello” if you see us 
out walking. 

We’ll are introducing a new “Rudston’s 
People’s Corner” – so please let us know if 
there’s a special birthday or anniversary, or 
maybe you want to thank someone in the 
village, or perhaps introduce yourself if 
you’re new to the village? Just let us know 
and we’ll let everyone else know. 

We are also hoping to have a monthly 
recipe slot so looking for people to send in 
their favourite recipe or any other ideas for 
r e g u l a r  s l o t s  -  p l e a s e  e m a i l 
Rudstonnewsle�er@outlook.com or drop 
off your idea at the  Bosville Arms. 

Heather, Sharon, Becky & Mar�n
 Rudson Newsle�er Team

Editor’s Letter
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Dear Friends

Things are much improved on the church front.  The latest stage of the government 
roadmap lifted most of the legal restrictions on church worship so we’re holding services 
(including christenings and weddings) and singing is back on the menu! 

For the near future we’ll continue to have ‘Zoom’ services as well as those in church. It’s 
still an uncertain world and for some folk and Zoom services are literally a God send. Lots 
have appreciated the choice of being able to experience God where they feel safe: pew or 
sofa.

In September we will see our curate Alan (trainee vicar) ordained priest. A big day for 
him; especially as we needed to cancel the first date. Alan will be able to settle down to 
life in our villages and get to meet a few more of you. Some of you have already met him 
but if not, he’ll be with us for a few years so plenty of chance.

The changing season means it will soon be Harvest Festival time: here at Rudston ours 
stwill be in church on Friday 1  October at 6.30pm: hope to see you there

Love and every blessing in these strange times,

Glyn

Church services for September
thSunday 5   9.30am    Holy Communion

thWeds 15   7.30pm  Ordination of Rev Alan Leach by the Bishop of Hull
     At All Saints church, Kilham

thSunday 19   9.30am  Morning Prayer
 

thSunday 26   11.00am  Zoom Holy Communion
stOctober 1   6.30pm   Harvest Festival

We will also continue to have a ‘Zoom’ service every Sunday at 11am and every 
Wednesday at 10am. Please email Glyn for the Zoom links. 

CHURCH NEWS
Vicar: Rev Glyn Owen (01262) 420313   Email: revglynowen@b�nternet.com 

Reader: Mr. John Walker (01262) 603170  

Rudston, Boynton, Carnaby, Kilham, Wold Newton, Burton Fleming, Grindale and Fordon.  
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RUDSTON PLAYING FIELD
The ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING will be held on Monday 20th September 7.30pm in the 
pavilion and all residents of the Parish are invited to a�end. Reports from the clubs and 
the accounts for 2020/21 will be presented, the officials elected and Parish reps 
appointed. 

The commi�ee needs your views on how you would like the playing field to develop 
moving forward and new members to help turn these ideas into reality. The playing field 
is a valuable asset to the village and needs your support so do please try to come to the 
mee�ng.

Peter Crossley, Secretary, Playing Field Commi�ee. Tel. 01262 420462

VILLAGE BINGO
Applica�ons are invited from organisa�ons within the Parish to benefit from the village 
bingo which is star�ng up once again. If any organisa�on is interested please contact 
Peter Crossley (420462) before 20th September.

ALL SAINTS CHURCH, RUDSTON SOCIAL COMMITTEE
At wri�ng we have not yet had a mee�ng of the Social Commi�ee so there are no fund 
raising plans in place at present. However we will need to raise money to support the 
Church soon. The Church is open to visitors and we do get a lot as they visit the Monolith 
too and leaflets and postcards are now on sale again in Church. 
We look forward to your support in the future.
June Sellers

YARD SALE 2021
The Yard sale is to be held on 5th September between 9am -12pm , all sellers should let 
Teresa know they wish to partake in the sale so they can be added to the maps and as 
these are the guides for buyers it is essen�al you are on the map and they know where 
you are , entry this year is free and to contact Teresa please call 420171

SEQUENCE AND BALLROOM DANCING IN THE VILLAGE HALL
Is anyone interested in a regular dancing group in the Village Hall?  Frequency and days 
to be discussed amongst interested par�es.  It would include refreshments and would 
be in the region of £3 per session, all levels of dancers welcome with tui�on and help 
available.  Contact Linda to 07809 748 607 to register an interest.

FOOD BAGS FOR BROWN BINS
These are available at "Two Hoots, East Gate, Rudston".  Box is on the driveway, help 
yourselves.
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RUDSTON COMMUNITY PUB 

Annual General Mee�ng

The inaugural Bosville Arms Shareholder AGM took place at Rudston Village Hall, early in 
August. The chair, Ian Simmonds presented an overview of the extensive refurbishments 
undertaken over the past eighteen months and the new commi�ee for 2021/2022 was 
elected.

The AGM was well a�ended and there was an atmosphere of op�mism and excitement for 
the new events and ac�vi�es already being planned. These events and ac�vi�es will be for 
all the village and u�lise the unique facility that is our community pub.

Midweek Men

More on the events in future edi�ons of the Rudston newsle�er, but kicking off the schedule 
Midweek Men was a huge success. The men of our village, irrespec�ve of age or interest 
gathered on the second Wednesday in August for an evening of sociable chat. Renewing old 
friendships, making new ones and generally enjoying each other’s company. 

Planning on coming next month?  All are welcome, so don’t hesitate to just pop in. The next 
Midweek Men is Wednesday 8th September.

Ladies of Rudston- down�me and caring for the environment

Are you interested in a li�le gardening/li�er picking or even donning your wellies for a Gypsy 
Race clean up?

Join us at the Bosville Arms on 23rd September from 7pm when together we will plan 
ac�vi�es around how we can look a�er our beau�ful village and combine these endeavours 
with a li�le down�me at the Bosville.

Quiz Night : The recipe for great evening

Challenging quiz ques�ons covering everything from well known Yorkshire buildings to 
legendary singers and mul�ple-choice history ques�ons to test the best of memories. 
Homemade curry on the menu to enjoy before the quiz and your choice of beverage to top 
the evening off.  Join Mar�n and Sharon on the first Wednesday of each month to test your 
skills and win prizes!

Want to know more?

Details of events will soon to be available on the village no�ce boards but in the mean�me, if 
you would like to know more contact the commi�ee at: Rudston Community Pub  
(rudstoncommunitypub@gmail.com) or call Debbie on 07821 888421. 

Last night my wife was complaining I never listen to her.  Or something like that ....
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RUDSTON VILLAGE BINGO 

We’re glad to announce that Village Bingo has recommenced a�er being shutdown due to 
Coronavirus.  To try and increase the number of households that are suppor�ng this 
fundraiser, we have recently delivered flyers to most of the houses within the village to 
encourage new members.  Currently all profits are being split between the playing field and 
newsle�er (two thirds to the playing field and one third to the newsle�er), however before 
we are able to give away any of the profits we have to make around £700 per year to cover 
the costs of the lo�ery licence, prin�ng, bingo �ckets and prizes.   

The bingo relies on the support of people living in Rudston and without this we would not be 
able to help the various groups within the village.  It only costs 10p per book per week to 
play with the number of books varying between 1 to 10 – it’s your choice.  There are two 
prizes for each game - £50 for the snowball numbers and £40 for a full house.  Both prizes 
are shared amongst however many winners there are, ie if four people each have a full 
house then they will win £10 each.  

Playing Village Bingo is easy - each week’s numbers will be delivered to your home and new 
bingo books will be issued as and when.  All you need to do is �ck off the numbers on the slip 
to your book(s) to see if you are a winner.  Subs need to be paid in advance and will be 
collected from your home.  Should you turn out to have a winning �cket then please get any 
claim to me, Paula Beresford, Wold Garth, Eastgate by 8pm on a Sunday.  

So, if you’d like to help raise funds for Rudston please give me a call on 420708 or knock on 
my door.  We need your support to keep this going and to help keep the village thriving. 

DO YOU LIVE OUTSIDE THE VILLAGE BUT WOULD STILL LIKE TO PLAY? 

I am aware that there are a lot of outlying proper�es within the parish and this has probably 
put you at a disadvantage where the village bingo is concerned.  One thing that a lot of 
people will have had to learn during the last 16-17 months is paying people using online 
banking, myself included.  I already run a staff lo�ery syndicate at work and this has worked 
really well during the last year or so.  I wondered therefore whether we could use the same 
process with the village bingo so that everyone could be included. 

My inten�ons would be to send out the bingo �ckets each week via email or to anyone with 
a smart phone that can accept pdf documents.  Payment could be made by online banking 
to myself.  This would just leave the ma�er of ge�ng the bingo books to any players. 

If you would like to join in and are happy to pay through your bank account, then please give 
me a call on the telephone number above.  

Paula Beresford

PART TIME GARDENER REQUIRED
PHONE CHRIS ON 420993
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RUDSTON PARISH COUNCIL NEWS
No�ce of Casual Vacancy

Due to the resigna�on of Cllr Tompkin, a vacancy has occurred among the members of the 
Parish Council.  Any person willing to fill this vacancy should apply to the Clerk in wri�ng.  
The applicants name must appear on the current local electoral register, or the applicant 
should have, during the whole of the twelve months preceding the relevant date, resided in 
or within three miles of the parish, or the applicant’s only place of work during the whole of 
the twelve months preceding the relevant date is in the parish.  The applicant must not be 
debarred from standing as a Councillor. Public elec�ons cannot be held un�l 2023 but for the 
interim period elec�on to the aforesaid Council will be voted for by the present si�ng 
number of Councillors. 

Please either email the Clerk on clerk@rudston.org.uk or write to:
Clerk to Rudston Parish Council

Andromeda Lodge, High Street, Rudston, Driffield YO25 4UD

What's on in the Yorkshire Wolds

• Sunday 5th September (9am - 12pm) - Yard Sale -  Rudston
• Saturday 4th, Sunday 5th & Saturday 11th September -
 Langlands Cra� Fair Month -Langlands Garden Centre, Shiptonthorpe
• Sunday 5th September - Vintage Classic Car Show, Burton Constable Hall
• Thursday 9th  September - 
 Sara Pe�te Band w/ Tommy Taylor - The GlassHouse at Charlo�es, Filey
• Sunday 19th September -
 Retox Autumn Yoga and Mindfulness Retrest - Sledmere House
• Sunday 3rd October - Ploughing Match, Long Lane, Seamer
• Sunday 7th November - Musical Fireworks Spectacular - Nafferton, Driffield
• Sunday 14th Novmber - Art and Cra� Fair - Rudston Village Hall
• Sunday 14 November - Retox Winner Retreat - Sledmere House

For more informa�on about events outside Rudston, please join the 
Facebook Group "Events on the Yorkshire Wolds" 

I went to Moles the other day to buy a new camouflage jacket but I couldn’t see any

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
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Teresa Blofeld on behalf of 
the Village Hall Commi�ee:
As three people have le� the village hall commi�ee this is just a 
note from us at the village hall to say thank you to Nick and Sue for 
all the hard work that they have done in the village. They were in 
several groups and helped with the secretarial and treasury du�es, as well as the theatre 
and a lot of other jobs, we will miss them. 

Also this is a very big thank you to Shirley and Doug who have also done lots in the village. 
Shirley has done so much for the village hall being the chairman for a long �me. Shirley 
did so much more than the chairman should, stocking up the hall with tea, coffee, and all 
the toiletries etc as well as sor�ng out everything else. We will miss them both so much.  

A Note on Village Bingo by Paula Beresford:
I would just like to say a very big thank you to Lorna & Arthur Moore for all their help with 
delivering the Village Bingo �ckets every week along Eastgate from Long Street up to the 
bridge.   

Lorna volunteered to help with the Village Bingo right from the very beginning and was 
aiming to complete 40 years of delivering the �ckets/collec�ng the cash by the end of 
2020.  Unfortunately Coronavirus came along and stopped her reaching this goal, 
however this doesn’t take anything away from all the dedica�on that Lorna (and Arthur) 
have shown to this cause. 

Thank you for all your help.  Now you can look forward to the �ckets being delivered 
through your door. 

I would also like to say a big thank you to John Cro� for all his help with delivering the 
Village Bingo �ckets along Long Street.   

John started his round some�me towards the end of 2011 and during this �me John has 
ac�vely promoted the Village Bingo which has really helped us to keep raising the monies 
that we have.  Unfortunately John is no longer able to con�nue with this round, however 
all his help has been appreciated. 

The new planters and flower boxes:
We’d like to thank all the people who have been involved in crea�ng the 3 new flower 
boxes around the village.  They look great and it’s something the whole village can 
appreciate.

Rudston’s 
   People’s 
      Corner
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I’m reading a great book about space travel and gravity- I literally can’t put it down

One of our readers was very 
interested to see what Sue 
said in the last newsle�er 
about the gentleman playing 
the bagpipes at the roadside.  
Maybe his wife does not 
allow them in the house! 
 
At our previous home we had 
lovely neighbours. Although 
the family was English they 
were very into all things 
Sco�sh, and the husband 
played the bagpipes. We 
were in a pre�y isolated 
posi�on and enjoyed the 
music. He tended to play at 

the gate at sunset, which 
could be quite atmospheric.  
Once my sister came to stay 
and soon a�er she arrived 
we were si�ng in our living 
room, having a nice glass of 
wine and watching the most 
b e a u � f u l  s u n s e t , 
a c c o m p a n i e d  b y  o u r 
neighbour on the bagpipes!  
He ran his own business 
making suits of armour, and 
also swords and daggers etc.  
He would age the swords by 

burying them in the garden.  
He must have lost one, 
because a�er they had le�, a 
new lady moved in and found 
a sword buried in the garden 
and was very excited that she 
had found some valuable 
ancient artefact.  Luckily she 
men�oned it to us before 
ringing Time Team!

She has sent a photo of the 
sword, it is about 3 foot long

NEW DROP OFF SITES LAUNCHED FOR UNWANTED MEDICAL 
EQUIPMENT

Hull and East Riding residents are being urged to return medical equipment that is no 
longer needed as part of a new NHS ini�a�ve to reuse and recycle items such as crutches 

and commodes. 

Returning unwanted equipment is easy. Any small equipment supplied by your local 
council or NHS can be dropped off at dedicated containers available at local refuse 

centres in Hull, Goole and Driffield. Our nearest loca�on is Driffield HWRC, Church Lane, 
Driffield, YO25 5XE 

Larger items such as beds, shower chairs and hoists can con�nue to be collected by NRS 
Healthcare free of charge. 

To arrange a collec�on please contact: 
Call 0344 8936375 

Email enquiries@her.nrs-uk.net   

Please ensure items are in a clean condi�on before returning. 

BAGPIPES AND SWORDS
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The wooden bench that was situated 
on the corner of Long Street and Main 
Street directly opposite the Bosville 
Arms was seen to be in a poor state of 
repair with one of legs ro�ng and 
dangerously close to breaking . The 
bench had previously been donated 
by members of village and had a 
plaque commemora�ng the Queens 
Golden Jubilee 2002 and so it was 
decided a replacement should be found. A�er a short round of money raising through 
Rudston Facebook and a very kind offer a discounted bench from Bell Mills Garden Centre 
(Driffield) the new hardwood bench has been purchased and a new concrete base has been 
laid for the bench to be sited on. Specific thanks should be given too Bernard Warcup for his 
help with the base , the Rudston Fireworks team for the kind dona�on and members of the 
village who kindly donated.

If anybody has any memories regarding the first bench and who raised the funds for it we 
would be happy to hear.

NEW BENCH OPPOSITE THE BOSVILLE ARMS

North Wolds Lions Club
The Sponsored Bike ride from Thwing to Burton Fleming , 
Wold Newton and back to Thwing was very successful 
.Fortunately it was a lovely sunny day with not too much wind 
and glorious harvest  views over the Wolds.  About 25 children 
and adults took part in the 7 mile bike ride finishing with a 
serious hill. All managed to complete it with no punctures or 
injuries  and with big smiley faces. Thanks to all who took part 
and encouraged friends and rela�ons to sponsor them Thanks 

to all who generously donated and so far have raised  almost £500  through their 
sponsorship and on  the Just giving page which is s�ll open should anyone wish to 
contribute.
WWW.JUSTGIVING.COM/CROWDFUNDING/NORTHWOLSLIONS-SPONSOREDBIKERIDE.

The Lions are now mee�ng on a monthly basis and soon to return to the fortnightly 
mee�ngs at manor Court hotel , Carnaby. New members are always welcome if they have 
some �me and a bit of energy to give to help support the surrounding 21  villages. Feel free 
to contact Mike Sellers if you are interested and would like more informa�on on 01262 
420237.
Mike Sellers  Your Village Rep.
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RUDSTON W.I.
Members had a private visit to Tythe Farm House Garden, the home 
of Terry and Susanne Hardcastle, near Wansford, in August. What a 
wonderful garden hidden behind a border of mature trees with 
herbaceous flower beds, a lake and magnificent statues.We also 
enjoyed sandwiches and scones and cake home made and served by 
Susanne on a lovely warm sunny day in the courtyard.
It was a real tonic and enjoyed by everyone.

Terry and Susanne open their garden in June as part of the Na�onal Open Garden Scheme in 
Yorkshire (the Yellow Garden Scheme) and this year had 700 visitors. They also open 
privately for groups of 5 or more and charge £5 for entry and £5 for teas so if you are looking 
for somewhere locally to take a group of friends it is well worth a visit by appointment , Their 
contact number is 07951126588. They are raising funds for the Garden Scheme chari�es 
which include  Macmillan Cancer Support, Marie Curie, Hospice U.K, Parkinson's UK, Carers' 
Trust and others. You can view the website for other open gardens in the scheme by visi�ng        
ngs.org.uk if you want to visit different private gardens.

Members decided to have another a�ernoon tea visit as the September mee�ng and are 
going to Carol Skelton's garden on Tuesday the 7th September for 2.30 p.m, £5 each. Please 
let June know if you are coming for catering purposes. Carol is giving the proceeds to 
Yorkshire Air Ambulance.

The October mee�ng will be on Tuesday 5th October hopefully in the village hall at 7 p.m. 
For more informa�on contact President Hazel Conner on 420470

RUDSTON BOWLS CLUB
2021 has been a strange year for bowls as well as everything 
else, the season got off to a late start with reduced matches in 
both the Driffield triples league and Wednesday a�ernoon 
triples. The final matches have now been played in Driffield 
triples with Rudston finishing a respectable mid table. Our 

Wednesday a�ernoon team are s�ll ba�ling hard with our neighbouring villages
Club Compe��ons are currently taking place with finals day in September weather 
permi�ng.

thIndoor Bowls will be star�ng again at 2pm Wednesday 6  October in the Village hall, if you 
fancy a try bring some flat shoes (a charge of £2 per session is made).
A massive thanks to Chris at Redgate garage for the generous dona�on to the club, any 
other local businesses that wish to adver�se and donate  please contact me.

Ian Trudge� , Rudston Bowls Club Secretary, 01262 420019
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Queen's Platinum Jubilee Celebrations - 
Working Party Wanted

A four-day bank holiday weekend will mark the Queen’s pla�num 
jubilee next summer to celebrate the monarch’s 70 years on the 
throne. The 2022 break will run from Thursday 2 June un�l Sunday 5 
June, with the late May bank holiday moving to 2 June to allow the 
extended break. It is part of a planned year of events to mark the first 
�me a Bri�sh sovereign has been on the throne for seven decades.

If the village would like to celebrate, what would be wanted? An event 
- sort of fete - perhaps at Thorpe Hall or sports event at the playing 
fields? A special service at the church? Live music at the Bosville 
Arms? Perhaps a hog roast? A village hall party? Maybe a talent show? 
Street par�es? 

Planning needs to start soon if bookings are to be made - 
venues/bands/equipment etc. And of course there must be 
coordina�on between the various village commi�ees, Parish Council, 
Church and Thorpe Hall etc. I really would like to start something 
moving and there are many people with the know how and 
experience around the village to help put a plan together, sort the 
logis�cs and then execute the plan. I would welcome ideas through 
email, paper and the Rudston Facebook page.

Many thanks 
Colin Campbell, 22 Southside Lane.    colincampbell1.cc@gmail.com

RUDSTON ART & CRAFT FAIR
An opportunity to find that perfect gift

Sun 14th November   12noon-4.30pm
Rudston Village HallCoffee, Tea

& Cake will be
available

To book a stall
contact Martin
01262 420171
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ndThe Village Hall AGM was held on Monday 2  August and we would like to thank 
everyone for a�ending.  It was a really good turnout and lovely to see people in the 
hall again.

A new commi�ee was elected and consists of:
Ian Trudge�, Diane Trudge�, Kathryn Smith, Kathy Rawlings, John Rawlings 

Derek Tanner, Carol Riley, Vicki Slack, Lynda Stenton, Hazel Connor, 
Bernard Warcup, Teresa Blofeld, Rebekah Staples, Anne Everi�, Michelle Foster, 

Mar�n Tuffnell, Fiona Turner, Eileen Po�er, Jane Crossley

We are excited to announce that we are now back open to the public and 
looking forward to seeing everyone again.

Post Office Thursday’s 10am-12noon
Coffee Shop Thursday’s 10am -12noon

Rudston Rascals Thursday’s 10am -11:30am (from 9th September)
Yoga 5.30-7.00pm Yoga 7.15-8.45pm

Monday Cra� Group 2-4pm 
Other clubs will be announced shortly

The hall is also available to hire for par�es, weddings, wakes or any other 
celebra�on.  To book please ring Teresa on 420171

We are s�ll short of volunteers for the coffee shop rota if anyone is interested.  You 
would only be expected to do one in 5 or 6 weeks.  Volunteers usually bake a few 
buns and cake but these can be shop bought if preferred.  They also need to be at 
the hall from 9:30am un�l 12 noon on their rota’d Thursday to help serve 
customers.  It is a lovely way to meet new people so please contact Michelle on 
420656 if you are interested.

Some of the events we have planned are:
thYARD SALE on Sunday 5  September.  

Please contact Teresa on 420171 to book.
thArts and Cra�s Fair Sunday 14  November 12pm – 4:30pm 

Please contact Mar�n on 420171

We will also be having a PANTOMIME in December and other events throughout the 
year please keep a look out for the dates and come along and support.

RUDSTON VILLAGE HALL AGM

I got sacked from my job as a theatre set designer, I left without making a scene
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Trade Directory and Advertising Section
Business adver�sing is charged per issue at the following rates:     

 1/4 Page £2.50       1/2 Page £5.00      Full Page £10.00 

Contact the editor to discuss your requirements. 
Please make cheques payable to - Rudston Newsle�er.  Treasurer: Mar�n Tuffnell.

Useful Phone Numbers - Local Services 

MediBus 
01482 395533 - E-mail: richard.willis@eastriding.gov.uk  

Library Van 
Wednesdays, Long Street around 11.20am to 11.50am. 
Next visit Wednesday 15th September - Every 4 weeks 

East Riding of Yorkshire Council Customer Services Centre
Town Hall, Quay Road, Tel: 01482 393939 

Driffield: Council Offices, 
The Library, 2-4 Market   Place, Driffield YO25 6BW  Tel: 01377 54160 

Trade Directory 

James Cole - Milkman delivers daily    01262 609486 
Chris Rudd -  Wet fish Wed. around 9 am  605489 or 07798 652 675 
Stephen Cooper Joinery & uPVC improvements   420811 or  07590 206 629
Stephen Ward Deep �ssue sports   07855 951 857 
and remedial massage 
Beech Electrical      07984 133 095 or 
for all repairs & installa�ons     07958 356 205 
Neil Garfi� Plumbing & Hea�ng    07845 994 283 
A&C Building Services     07749 928 571 
All aspects of building & home services improvements, 
plumbing,  electrical, kitchens, roofing, bathrooms 
Steve Mitchinson Bathroom installa�on, Tiling   07941 645 532 
Plumbing & Hea�ng, Faulty double glazing, leaking taps & pipes
Mar�n Underwood      07748 632 563 
Computer repairs, internet problems 
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A ghost walked into the Bosville and ordered a double vodka, 
Martin said “ I’m sorry we don’t serve spirits in here “

Country Inn

The
Bosville

Arms

High Street, Rudston, YO25 4UB

Tel: 01262 371426
Email: thebosvillearms@gmail.com

www.bosvillearms.co.uk

OPEN TUESDAY TO SUNDAY FROM 12PM
FOOD LUNCH 12-2.30  • EVENING MEALS 5-8.30 • SUNDAY ROAST ONLY 12-6

3 REAL ALES
GREAT WINES

SELECTION OF GINS & WHISKYS
DOG & FAMILY FRIENDLY

QUIZ NIGHT EVERY MONTH
(Weds 1 Sept, Wed 6 Oct, Wed 3 Nov, Wed 1 Dec)
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JNewton
Professional Handyman Services

07522 629058

Tiling

Plumbing

Painting

Decorating

Brickwork

Woodwork

Plastering

Garden Services
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Please don’t 
forget we are 
looking for 
interesting 

articles, recipes, 
special events, 

puzzles, quizzes 
etc to include in 

our 
October issue
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Ar�cles and le�ers should be emailed to:  rudstonnewsle�er@outlook.com, or can be 
le� at the Bosville Arms in an envelope addressed to "Rudston Newsle�er”

Contributors, please note that the deadline for ar�cles, le�ers and no�ces for the 
October issue is Friday 17th September.  Any received a�er this �me may be omi�ed but 

included in the next issues, if appropriate.  The above does not apply to bereavement 
no�ces and messages, which will be included if at all possible. 

Telephone numbers, postal and email addresses printed in the Rudston Newsle�er, are 
in the public domain.  The publica�on my be read by people from outside the village, 

either in paper form, or viewed on the website

Monday       Contact:

Cra� Group            2-4pm    Hazel 420470           

Evening Cra�         TBC     Becky 421823/ 07876 788266

Tuesday  

U3A Jazz             TBC        

WI                       7pm (restarts 5th October) Hazel 420470

   Second Tuesday in month

Wednesday     

Indoor Bowls  2-4pm (restarts 6th October)   Ian 420019    

Yoga                   5.30-7.00pm       

Yoga                    7.15-8.45pm 

Thursday  

Coffee Shop            10-12pm      Shirley 420225    

Rudston Rascals   10-11.30am (restarts 9th Sept) Megan 07841 788850 

Village Post Office  10-12pm   

History Group     TBC    John 01262 603170

THE POST OFFICE IS OPEN EVERY 
THURSDAY 10am-12pm
AT THE VILLAGE HALL

WEEKLY EVENTS AT THE VILLAGE HALL
The hall is also available to hire for par�es, weddings, wakes or any other celebra�on.  

To book please ring Teresa on 420171
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